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CASTILE RECEIVES FINAL DRILLING PERMITS FOR THE ROVER 1 GOLD PROJECT 

 

Castile Resources Limited (ASX:CST) (“Castile” or “the Company”) is pleased to announce that the Company has 
received final permitting approvals for the Rover 1 drilling program to commence. On Friday 14 August 2020 
Castile received the renewed Sacred Site Clearance Certificate from the Central Land Council for the Rover 1 Gold 
Project tenements. 
 
Castile anticipates the drill rig will be mobilised to the Rover 1 site by Sunday 23 August 2020 and drilling 
operations will begin immediately after that.  
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Managing Director 
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This announcement was approved for release by Castile’s Managing Director, Mark Hepburn. 


